
Halloween Costume Guidelines 
 
Wednesday, October 31 is our Halloween Dress-Up Day! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

However, there are certain guidelines you must follow or your parents will be 

called to bring you something to change into. 

 

1. No masks (for safety/security reasons), face paint is ok. 

2. No weapons of any kind (fake or real) 

3. No costumes that are culturally or racially insensitive or would offend 

anyone regarding ethnicity, religion, gender, sexual orientation, etc… 

4. No costumes that are excessively gory or bloody 

5. No excessively short skirts or dresses (should go below finger tips when 

hands are at sides) or revealing tops (no bare midriffs, no tube tops, no halter 

tops, no spaghetti straps).  If you are unsure if your costume is too short, 

make sure you wear leggings or pants underneath. 

6. No costumes that are sexually suggestive or explicit in any way. 

7. Shoes need to still be appropriate for school.  No high heels. 

8. No political figures 

9. No clowns 

 

All costumes must be appropriate for school.  If an administrator feels 

that your costume is inappropriate, you will be asked to change.  You 

should bring back-up clothes in your backpack in 

case you are asked to change. If you are not sure 

about whether your costume is appropriate for 

school, please speak with Mrs. Kramer, Mr. 

Quintero, Ms. Grossman, ahead of time; maybe even 

bring in a picture of it to show them. 
 

 

 

 
Costume contest at lunch on the stage during lunch on Wednesday, October 31, 2018! 


